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Knettishall Heath River Study Field Trip 
Dear Parents,  
 
During this term, Year 5 and 6 are carrying out a local river study. As a part of this learning, 
we have managed to secure a trip to Knettishall Heath to carry out the river study.  
 
For Year 5 pupils, the trip will take place on Wednesday 30th June 2021.  
For Year 6 pupils, the trip will take place on Monday the 5th July 2021.  
 
We are kindly asking for £5 to cover the cost of coaches, local area guides and resources.  
 
For these days we request that your child comes to school with a packed lunch, wearing 
school uniform (including jumpers/ties). If they have them, children should bring Wellington 
Boots, as there may be an opportunity to wade in the river to carry out research.  
If you qualify for Free School Meals, please request a school packed lunch.  
 
Children will need to come to school as normal and will be back before the end of the school 
day. Travel to and from the venue will be by coach, lasting approximately 30 mins. If your 
child suffers from travel sickness please ensure they have taken medication before coming 
to school or wear travel sickness bands. Medication can be administered by the school for 
the return journey, please fill in the appropriate forms found in the school reception. 
 
We believe this field trip will be a great way to end this years learning and provide the 
children with golden memories.  
 
Please could you provide consent for your child to attend the visit and payment can be 
made via the events section on pupil asset.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
UKS2 Team  
 
 


